
 

 

20 August 2020 
 

Item 25 

Parking - Australia Post - Riley Street, Woolloomooloo 

2020/104034 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the reallocation of parking on the eastern 
side of Riley Street, Woolloomooloo, between the points 0 metres and 10 metres, south of 
Broughton Street as "No Stopping Australia Post Vehicles Excepted 3 Minute Limit". 

Voting Members for this Item 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Transport for NSW   

NSW Police – Kings Cross PAC   

Representative for the Member for Sydney   

 

Advice 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation. 

Background 

Australia Post has requested consideration to change parking in Riley Street, 



 

 

Woolloomooloo, to service an Australia Post Box. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


